
                                                        AIG FAQ  

Q.  What is AIG?  

       A.    AIG stands for; Academically Intellectually Gifted 

Q. My child was in the AIG Enrichment last school year, will they be in AIG this          

year?  

     A. This is not a simple yes or no answer.  

           Students who demonstrate academic excellence will be recommended for            

Cardinal Time Enrichment.  

           Students who demonstrate academic and/or intellectual excellence can be            

nominated for identification through the process of AIG Nomination and                

completion of a Learner Profile.  

Q. How does my child begin the process for AIG Nomination?   

           A.  Parents can nominate their student by completing the AIG Nomination                   

form on the AIG Homepage.  Middle school students can also self-                             

nominate by completing the AIG Nomination form.  

Q. What happens next?  

            A. The school-based AIG Committee will meet to review the student’s                          

Learner’s Profile.  This file consists of student’s work samples, grades,                     

assessment data, teacher recommendation and observation.  

                After review of the information parents will be contacted to meet and                     

discuss the results.    

Q.  Is there a limit to the number of students who can be identified as AIG? 

      A.  No, there is no limit.  

Q.  Will my child continue to receive enrichment if he/she is not AIG? 

       A.  Yes, all students will continue to receive differentiated instruction and                   

appropriate enrichment during Cardinal Time to assist students to grow as             

learners achieving academic growth.  


